
February Board Report 2017

Basketball season is winding to a close.  Track workouts have begun with the kids not in 
basketball.  We have also had super attendance in the morning weight workouts, as well as the 
after school weight workouts.  Our guys in offseason have made great gains, and are seeing 
great work ethics, agility development, etc.   Our biggest improvements so far I would say have 
been the mental development.  Our guys are bonding closer everyday.  We are very excited 
about the things happening right now!

Bobcat Relays—March 3-4

Dumas Golf Tournament— Boys Feb. 21—Girls Feb. 22

Tennis—@ Dumas Feb. 28 & March 1


